
 

Welcome to the May edition of the Kids R Kids 
monthly newsletter. On behalf of St. Jude Hospital, 
we would like to thank everyone who collected 
donations and/or gave personal donations. Our 
Trike-A-Thon was a huge success! Thank you for 
your time and support for this great charity. The 
children had a great time learning about bicycle 
safety, and they loved riding bikes at school! 

 
Our preschoolers will be wrapping up the spring 

curriculum and welcoming the summer unit. Our 
teachers will be talking about: butterflies, 
gardening, and growing flowers this month. We have 
lots of fun-filled activities planned to reinforce 
these themes. 
 

Monday, May 6th – Friday, May 10th- Book Fair Week!  
Reading to and with your child is a great gift. Enjoy a week of shopping in the lobby. Please 
look for your child’s classroom “wish list.” This will be posted the week of the book fair. 
 

Friday, May 10th- Muffins with Mom 
 

Monday, May 13th – Friday, May 17th- Teacher Appreciation Week!  
 

Thursday, May 23rd - LISD last day of school 
 
Friday, May 24th- summer kick-off party - 6:30-8:30 pm 
Lots of complimentary, family- friendly activities to enjoy!  Brick Oven Pizza will be available. 
 

Monday, May 27th- Closed for Memorial Day 
 

Tuesday, May 28th- First day of Summer Camp 
 

Thursday, June 13th- Graduation for 500/550! 
 

Friday, June 14th – Donuts with Dad! 
 

 
 

Staff 
Anniversaries: 

Ms. Meggan-  
2 Years 

 


